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May 20, 2021 ST. JOHN VIANNEY SCHOOL
Up to Date with SJV...
WEEK ATAGLANCE... ©D Auction Raffle
Fri. May 21 -Field Day/Color o Congratulations to all of our winners in the Auction
Challenge Day A b~ 2021: Grow at SJV Raffle!

Wed. May 26 -9:00am Mass in

the Grotto
UPCOMING EVENTS

e 1st Prize $2000—Linda Salah
e 2nd Prize $1000—Missy Stobierski
e 3rd Prize $500—Aimee Friar

Early Bird Raffles
e April 16—Sophie N. e April 23—Mysliwiec family
e April 30—Tran family e May 7—Mysliwiec family
e May 14—Jayden T.

Device Collection

Chromebooks and iPads will be collected from
students on Tues. June 1 and Wed. June 2. Please
be sure to send your student to school with their
device and charger on those days. We are looking
for a couple of parents to assist with check in. If you are
interested in helping, please contact Mrs. Quint at
jquint@stjohnvianney.net. Look for more specific details in next

week’s SJV Weekly.

Mon. May 31 -Memorial Day
No School
Thurs. Jun. 3 -8th Grade
Graduation Mass
Fri. Jun. 4 -Last Day of
School—1/2 Day
-9:00am Mass
-11:30 Dismissal
Sat. Jun. 5 -Summer
Vacation Begins!
Wed. Aug. 25 First Day of School
2021-2022
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Self-Control
Honesty
Inspire
Never Quit

Exemplify Christ

At St. John Vianney Catholic
School, we educate
compassionate,
knowledgeable students to
follow the path of Jesus
Christ.

Yearbooks are in!

Yearbooks are in and will be handed out
tomorrow after color day. If your student did not
v preorder, we will have a few additional yearbooks
available for purchase in the office for a cost of $20.00.

Color Challenge & Field Day!

We are so excited to have Color Challenge Day
tomorrow Friday, May 21st! We are still looking
for some volunteers to help during the day.
Please sign up HERE.

H & S has fun and safe activities planned along with a hot dog
lunch and the return of the Kona Ice truck! Please have your
student dressed for the weather including their Color Challenge
Shirt. Hats, sunscreen, gym shoes are encouraged. While we will
enjoy the day to its fullest, we have made some changes this year
to accommodate for social distancing and Covid protocols. We
would love feedback after, to help us better plan for next year. This
feedback can be emailed to ericarosscantu@gmail.com.
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Volunteers Needed

Our Sign-Up Genius has been updated and we could use your help! Drop-off, Pick-up, Temp
Checks, and Recess Duty are all fun and easy ways to help both our students and staff here
at SJV. Please sign up for a shift on the Sign-up Genius. Thank you for your support!

Registration for Fall Sports is Now Open

Registration for GRACEAC fall 2021 sports is now open! The following sports are offered for 5th-
8th graders in the fall: Girls Volleyball, Girls Sideline Cheer, Boys Football, Boys Soccer, Boys &
Girls Cross Country

Registration for 5th-8th grade sports can be completed at the following link:
https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/267755

We are also happy to announce that we will be continuing to offer 3rd/4th grade boys flag football and girls
sideline cheer this fall after a successful launch to the two programs last fall. The cost to register is $95.00 per
athlete. Registration for 3rd/4th grade sports can be completed at the following link:
https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/268572

For the Catholic United sports (football, cross country, sideline cheer, and flag football), we have created
registration flyers that provide some additional information and details on how the programs operate. Those flyer
are attached.

And finally, we do require each student to have an updated physical exam clearance form from their doctor on file
at school. Please know that IHM will be offering walk-in athletic physicals next Monday, May 24. Attached is a
flyer with more information if you are interested.

West Catholic News

New WC Summer Camp Addition—Rising 7th and 8th graders Summer Strength and
w Conditioning
The rising 7th and 8th graders have the opportunity to train during the summer with our strength
coach. If your child may be interest in learning the basics of strength training and what will be pro-
vided and expected at West Catholic, there is no better time to learn than now. Sign up here!
West Catholic Annual Golf Outing—The West Catholic Golf Outing is back on and we invite you to join in on the
fun on June 4 at Western Greens This fundraiser directly supports WC Athletics. This is a funfilled day of golf,
prizes and comradery among West Catholic community members! If you have any questions, please reach out to
Sue Armstrong at suearmstrong@grwestcatholic.org. We hope to see you there!

Golf Outing Reqistration Form Golf Outing Sponsorship Form

Tin tirc vé SJV Scrip

Scrlp Th&r Nam cudi cing sé mé clra cho nam hoc nay la ngay 3 thang 6 tr 3: 00-4: 00 chiéu.
Dé phu hop véi lich trinh Thanh 1& bt dau tr Cha Nhat, ngay 30 thang 5, Scrlp sé tré lai mé
clra tr 9: 30-10: 30 sang Chu Nhat. Chung t6i sé déng clra vao Chu Nhat, ngay 4 thang Bay.

p 18 Cac gia dinh SJV Scrip da kiém dwoc 6.000 db la trong cac khoan tin dung Scrip trong bén
Support our School!  thang dau nam 2021. Céac khoan tin dung nay dwoc st dung cho hoc phi cla Trwdng SJV va
Trung tdm Coéng gido, Trwdng Mam non va Cham séc tré em ctia SJV, va tai tro cho Hb tro
Hoc phi ctia Quy SJV.

Trong bbn thang, cac gia dinh hang dAu cla chung toi da kiém dwoc hon $ 400 tin dung Scrip. Ho da lam. diéu doé nhw
thé nao? Bang cach thuwdng xuyén str dung Scrlp cho cac giao dich mua hang ngay va nhan dwgc mét sb tro g|up tw
gia dinh va ban beé. Scrip la mét cach tuyet voi dé 6ng ba, cha me d& d4u, co di va chu bac giup d& vé chi phi glao duc
Cong gido. SJV Scrip ¢6 sén cho tat ca gido dan. Néu ban khong c6 con hoac chung da I&n, vui long can nhac viéc
nhan moét Trwdng SJV hién tai hoac gia dinh Trung tdm Cbéng glao hodc chi dinh cac khoan tin dung Scrip cda ban cho
Quy Hb tro Hoc phi ctia Quy SJV. Néu con ban con qua nhé dé di hoc, hay bat dau st dung Scrip ngay bay gid va tiét
kiém cac khoan tin dung ctia ban nhw mét gia dinh trong twong lai.

Scrip rat d& st dung; ban chi cAn thanh toan cho céac giao dich mua cGia minh bang thé qua tang thay vi st dung thé
case, thé ghi ng hoac thé tin dung St dung Scrip d& mua hang tap hoéa, gas, nha hang ph|m anh, clra hang ban Ié, du
lich va hon thé niva! Scrip c6 hang trdm thwong gia dé lwa chon va nhleu khodn glam gia tr 5% tro’ lén. Mot s6 khoan

giam gia tir 10% tr& 1€n! Presto Pay, Scrip Reloads va Scrip Now lam cho viéc nay tré nén thuan tién hon nira.

Quan tam dén viéc tim hiéu thém? Vui ldng ghé qua van phong Scrip (¢ hanh lang phia sau nha th&) vao cac ngay Cha
Nhat tir 9: 00-10: 00 sang, cac ngay Thr Nam tie 3: 00-4: 00 chiéu, hoac goi cho Vicki theo s6 261-4122. Thé Scrip lam
qua tang tuyét voi cho Ngay ctia Cha va Lé Tot nghiép! Xem gia dinh ban cé thé kiém dwoc bao nhiéu trong mua hé

béng cach str dung Scrip!
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Dear Parents and Families,

We have many reasons to celebrate this week! We are celebrating our graduates by decorating their lawns
with signs that tell the world, “We love our 8th grade students.” Many thanks to our teachers who are enjoy-
ing making these trips and sharing these memories with our soon-to-be-graduates. Graduation this year will
take place on June 3rd.

We also had Mass in the grotto this week and the weather cooperated beautifully (and so did the technology
for those watching via Facebook livestream.) Many, many thanks to everyone who volunteered, donated,
prayed, and supported Auction 2021: Grow at SJV! The event was a huge success, surpassing our goals
and bringing together at least some of us in person, quite a few of us on line, and all of us in spirit, to support
our much needed technology fund, academic programs, and tuition assistance. Statements and thank yous
are being processed this week and details are forthcoming. In the meantime, we all want to express our
thanks -- the auction committee and volunteers, our teachers and staff, our students, and everyone here at
SJV deeply appreciate your generosity and unfailing support.

Our Spring MAPS scores again testify to the effort, dedication, and persistence of our students and staff and
demonstrate what we know about an SJV education - that even a pandemic can’t hold our students back.
Again, our students outpaced diocesan and national averages in 24/25 tests and our results mirror those of
previous years. Rising above the challenges and working with the changes this year required has made us
stronger in many ways. Given that, | believe we all are glad to see forward progress in getting back to
‘normal,” and also that excellence in learning and making the most of our God-given gifts is still our “normal,”
even this year.

We are looking forward to an exciting Color Challenge tomorrow and making great memories! Be sure to
check out our Facebook page for pictures of families and teachers and staff enjoying some friendly competi-
tion, outside, in the sunshine, and having fun together.

Do you know a family who may be looking for a better educational experience for their children? Share this
good news! We are touring families and accepting enroliments in all grades.

Grateful for our partnership,

Linda Olejnik, Principal

We love and celebrate our SJV graduates! We are so proud of the way you
SHINE! #SJVClassof2021 #Lawnsignsareourlovelanguage #SJVSHINES
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